
 
 
 

 
 
 

4.12.20 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is really hard to believe we are at the end of another really busy and purposeful 
week. We have had the greatest excitement with our 5 new additional ‘pupils’ from 
Santa, namely our elves, who have got up to all kinds of mischief in each classroom. 
I am sure your child(ren) have relayed to all that they get up to, as each day unfolds 
throughout December. 
 
Please find below updates as follows: 
 

Christmas Jumper day – This Wednesday 9.12.20!! 
 

 
 

 
Our Annual school Christmas dinner will take place on Wednesday 9th December. 
All pupils are to wear their Christmas jumpers on this day. We ask for £1 donation 
from every child, which will go towards school funds. 
 

Dismissal for pupils on this date will be staggered as follows: 
1.10- P1/2/3 pupils 

1.20 – P4/5 
1.30 – P6 and P7 
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Christmas Song 
You will all have received notification via Seesaw on our Christmas song, which we 
have set, as part of our homework for the coming week. Pupils in P1-3 can submit a 
recording of only one verse and chorus, however everyone is welcome to submit 
the full version. We look forward to viewing all pupils completed submissions by 
the deadline of this coming Wednesday 9.12.20 by 5.00p.m. 
 

 
On Tuesday 8.12.20 at 5.00p.m we will be hosting a zoom meeting for all P6 
parents who wish their child to sit the transfer exam in November 2021. 
If you wish to attend this meeting, can you please email Mrs Morrow 
lmorrow846@c2kni.net no later than Monday afternoon at 3.00p.m and you will 
then receive the details of this zoom event on Tuesday, as outlined. 
 
 

Primary School Admissions – 2021 
Information regarding the new intake for September 2021 will be issued by EANI 
on 18.12.20.  Please see notification below, which was recently published on the 
EANI facebook page. 
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We round up this weekly update with a further reflection on the second virtue 
Jesus brings us, as we enter the second week of Advent. 
 

 
 

Wishing you and your family a peaceful weekend break. 
 
Yours in partnership 
 
C. Wadsworth 
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